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Tuesday, 07 February 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  

 
Swimming lessons for Year 3 will start on Tuesday 14th February 2023 and will run for 

20 weeks. The school will be covering the full cost of the children’s swimming lessons 
including the coach for return travel to the pool.  
 

The lessons will be every Tuesday, leaving school at 13:30 and leaving Irlam pool at 
15:15.  Please see the back of this letter for guidance on swimming kit that has been 

provided to us by Irlam pool.   
 
I will be going with the children next week as it is their first week, but then after the half 

term, Miss Brewell and Miss Smith with be taking them every week.  
 
Please fill in the consent slip below and return it by this Friday 10th February.  

 
Yours sincerely  

Mrs Lee       

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give consent for my child _____________________________________ to go to swimming 

lessons starting Tuesday 14th February.  

 

Emergency contact number: __________________________________________________  

 

Signed __________________________________________ 
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SWIMMING LESSON KIT LIST 

 

Boys will need swimming trunks and a towel (Irlam pool do not 

allow long shorts)  

 

Girls will need a swimming costume and towel (Irlam pool do not 

allow bikinis).  

 

Please note ALL children, boys and girls must now wear a 

swimming hat.  Your child will not be able to swim without one.  

Goggles are optional. 

 

Any child with asthma will need to bring their inhaler with them on 

swimming day or they will not be able to go swimming. 


